A.S.B. Bulletin 2/3/20 -Monday

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

Graduation Countdown: 74 school days remaining
A special message from Coach Berg: Go Chiefs!

Congratulations to our WinterFest winners:

Senior Royalty Edward King and Jenna Jennings

Junior Royalty Rodney Morco and Jasmine Perez
Sophomore Royalty Oriana Cosgrove and Mikayla Deville
Freshmen Royalty Jaron Guerrero and Isabella Martinez

The Student Store is open every day at lunch, and after school on Tuesdays and Thursdays. It
will be located in K1 for the time being, until moving back into its home in the Spot.

Spring sports begin on February 10th. For all spring sports, physicals are available now. DO
NOT wait and miss your try-outs due to not having a Physical beforehand. Go sign up in the
Wellness Center TODAY.

This Friday’s theme for the Boy’s Basketball game vs McNair is Throwback to the 2 Thousands.
Hope to see you all there.

Badminton Conditioning: Starting today at 3:15p. We will meet in the back on the blacktop area.
Make sure to bring your physicals. Badminton Tryouts: starts in 2 weeks Monday February 17th.

Want to show Stagg your moves! Ready to leave a legacy at Stagg High! Join Academia Dance
Club. Club meets Tuesdays and Thursdays afterschool, and Friday at lunch. No experience
necessary. Stop by room C3

Interested in a trip to France in 2021? Miss Berg will be holding an interest meeting in her
classroom, C-5, this Wednesday, February 5th, at lunchtime. We will be discussing possible
trips, pricing, etc. The Eiffel Tower awaits!

Congratulations to Stagg's own Edgar Contreras, Harvey Cummings, Cecilia Garcia, Sophia
Houghtling, Damarco Johnson, Shameika Jones, and Hayden Moore who competed in Stockton
Unified School District's first Indoor Rowing Championships. The team placed second in all the
relay races and Damarco placed first in the Men's 500 meters. Stagg Pride - Inside.



If you like to design, build and destroy, come try out MESA Club, the club on campus filled with
hands on activities, and competitions. Stop by K9 on Mondays and Wednesdays from 2:30-3:30
to try it out!

Attention 18 Year Olds: The Census Bureau is looking for Census Takers in the 95207 zip code.
You must be 18 years old. Bilingual applicants are needed and encouraged to apply. This is a
temporary part-time job, with flexible work hours, and pays $21 per hour. If you are interested in
applying, stop by and see Ms. Yescas, in the main office, for additional information.

Looking for community service hours, you want to have fun and learn how to deep fry asparagus!
Stagg High students have the fantastic opportunity to volunteer for the Asparagus Festival which
will take place from April 17, 18, and 19™. You will be helping out in the Asparagus Alley and
must wear closed toe shoes. You are required to wear STAGG SWAG! You must be 16 years or
older or be accompanied by an adult. You are able to invite family, neighbors, and friends to
participate with you. There is a deadline and you must sign up as soon as possible. To sign up,
you must go to Mrs. Cruces’ s web page in the Stagg website to print out your waiver form before
you can sign up. Stop by room C3 and speak to Mrs. Cruces for further questions. Your will be
given an opportunity to choose your shifts on a first come first serve basis and earn community
service hours. IF YOU SIGNED UP LAST YEAR, AND DID NOT COMPLETE YOUR ASSIGNED
SHIFTS, YOU ARE NOT ELIGIBLE TO PARTICIPATE. DEADLINE TO SIGN UP IS MARCH 13,
2020

Congratulations to the AVID Senior class on reaching the million dollar mark! The AVID class of
2020 has been offered over $1,000,000. in merit scholarships!! Way to go Delta Kings with
College Dreams.

Attention Juniors. Do you need help preparing for the SAT or ACT? We've got the answer.
Quest for the Tests offers free tutoring sessions on Mondays and Tuesdays after school at The
Spot. All you have to do is sign up online at www.questforthetests.org. It's totally free to Stagg
students! This program is a cooperative venture with Stagg AVID and UOP's Powell Scholars.
More information is available through the Career Center or look for our posters in the hallways.
Take advantage of this free service to help you do your best on the test!

Attention all Delta Kings ... Any male student that wants to play golf for Stagg this spring needs to
sign up with Coach Offield in room L-3. See Coach Offield if you have any questions

***College & Career Center A-G Readiness Updates:

Students that are interested in joining the military, we will have the next ASVAB assessment on
February 12th. Sign up in the Career Center!

The California School of Cosmetology & Barbering will be giving a presentation to interested
Seniors on Feb 14th. Sign-ups are available in the Career Center.

Local Scholarship Applications are due ASAP to the career center; for questions see your
guidance technicians.

Every Thursday there will be FAFSA help offered in the Career Center after school beginning at
12:12pm. Show up and bring your questions and claim your free money for education costs after
high school!

Reminder that the Dual Enroliment Criminal Justice class is today after school at 2:30.


http://www.questfor/
http://www.questfor/

***Athletic Home Events

Tuesday 02/04

Girls Soccer vs. Bear Creek @ 4:00p/6:00p

Girls Basketball vs. Bear Creek @ 4:00p/5:30p/7:00p
Friday 02/07

Boys Basketball vs. McNair @ 4:00p/5:30p/7:00p

Boys Soccer vs. McNair @ 4:00p/6:00p

This week we celebrate Stagg PRIDE by highlighting the letter | which stands for Initiative with
this quote from Yogi Berra:

"When you come to a fork in the road, take it."

And always remember: Stagg PRIDE Inside!!!



